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SIDELETTER NO. 36

As of July 1, 2011

Ms. Carol A. Lombardini
President
Alliance of Motion Picture and Television Producers, Inc.
15301 Ventura Boulevard, Building E
Sherman Oaks, California 91403-5885

Re: Theatrical Motion Picture Company-by-Company Meetings

Dear Carol:

During the negotiations for the 2011 Basic Agreement, the parties discussed the utilization of Unit
Production Managers at overnight locations and rest periods for Assistant Directors working on
theatrical motion pictures.  The parties agreed to convene meetings on a company-by-company
basis, which will be attended by labor relations executives, feature motion picture production
executives, and DGA members and representatives, to discuss the utilization of Unit Production
Managers at overnight locations and rest periods for Assistant Directors working on theatrical
motion pictures.  The parties further agreed these meetings must be completed no later than January
1, 2013.

Sincerely, 

Jay D. Roth
National Executive Director

Agreed:

_________________________
Carol A. Lombardini 




